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POLICE SEEK ASSISTANCE IN LOCATING MISSING PERSON 
 

For Immediate Release: May 25, 2020 
 

Florissant MO - The Florissant Police Department is asking the public’s assistance in 
locating a missing elderly male. 

The missing individual is identified as:  
Neal E. Harris 
Black male 03/27/1950 
2100 block of Keeven Ln. 

Harris was last seen a wearing a black hat, dark pants, blue button down shirt and tan 
boots, the same outfit seen in the picture in this release. 

Harris was last seen at approximately 10:00 am yesterday morning (May 24) leaving his 
residence. 

Harris is often forgetful and may be confused, he has no official diagnosis. 

Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of Neal Harris is asked to contact the 
Florissant Police Department at 314-831-7000. 

 

See a photo of Neal Harris on page 2 of this release 
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